
Petitioner submission of 14 July 2022 

PE1913/F: Fast-track future Adult Disability 

Payment applications for people undergoing 

cancer treatment 
 
The recent submission provided by Social Security Scotland does not 
solve the issue that thousands of people are being refused disability 
payments under PIP. This is because the questions in the forms do not 
relate to cancer and people like my husband, who had the highest dose 
of radio therapy, were told it doesn’t effect their lives enough. This is 
untrue and I will be doing more to get the changes made. This is a 
barbaric way to treat these people and it must stop. 
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